
        

 

 

 

June 2024 

 

Dear Parent and Student,  

 

A2 results will be available for collection from the College Library on Thursday 15 August 2024 

between 9am – 12noon.  I hope you will be happy with your A2 results and trust they will reflect all 

your efforts.   

 

Please note that no results can be given over the telephone.  A parent/carer may collect his/her son’s 

results as long as he/she brings proof of identity and written permission from the pupil.   

 

If you wish to seek advice regarding your results and/or your UCAS application, members of the 

Careers Department and Pastoral staff will be available on Thursday 15 August 10.00am – 2.30pm 

and Friday 16 August from 10.00am – 12noon.  Mrs Sheridan, Examinations Officer, will also be in 

the College on Thursday 15 August if you wish to apply for any remarks or photocopies of your 

scripts. 

 

Finally, I hope that you and your family have a restful and well-earned Summer break, and I thank 

you for all your support throughout 2023/24. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P McBride 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 


